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State Board of Education to hold quarterly meeting December 8 and 9 
  
JUNEAU -- The Alaska State Board of Education and Early Development will meet on December 8 and 9 
via Zoom for professional development, a work session, and a regular quarterly business meeting.  

The professional development session on Wednesday will include a federal COVID relief update, a 
Region 16 Comprehensive Center update, regulation training, and reports and discussion from the 
board’s committees. 

The agenda for the business meeting includes votes to approve the UAA School of Education, the draft 
board report to the legislature, and regulations to go out for public comment in the areas of teacher 
certification, assessment participation guidelines, and native languages. 

The professional development session will begin at 10:00 a.m. on December 8, 2021, and the quarterly 
board meeting will begin at 9:00 a.m. on December 9, 2021. The public is invited to attend this meeting 
by joining online through the digital platform Zoom or by joining via phone. The board will take public 
comment on agenda and non-agenda items on December 9, 2021, starting at approximately 9:10 a.m. 
Login information is available below: 

Join Zoom Meeting: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/99391482721 

Join by Phone: 1-253-215-8782  

The board’s meeting packet is available online at https://education.alaska.gov/State_Board by clicking 
on the meeting date. 

### 
 
The Alaska Department of Education and Early Development provides information, resources, and 
leadership to support over 130,000 students in 505 public schools across the state of Alaska. The mission 
of the department is to ensure an “Excellent Education for Every Student Every Day.”  
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